
 

 
3/22/19

Motorcycle vs Car Injury Crash 

 

On 03/22/19 at approximately 5:35pm, Monroe Police Department Officers were dispatched to the intersection of E. Noble 

Ave. and Baptiste Ave. for a crash involving a motorcycle and a small sedan.  The sedan was traveling north on Baptiste Ave., 

and the motorcycle was traveling east on E. Noble Ave.  

 

The rider of the motorcycle appeared to have been wearing a helmet, but suffered injuries from the collision.  The occupants of 

the sedan appeared to be wearing their seatbelts, and they did not require medical attention.  Monroe Fire Department and 

Monroe County Ambulance treated the motorcycle rider on scene.  The rider was transported to an area hospital by MCA. 

 

The collision was turned over to the Monroe PD Accident Investigation Team.  Neither alcohol nor excessive speed appear to 

be a factor in the collision.  Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact MPD.   
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